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Pupil Rights Group – Spring Newsletter
Well, the end of the Spring Term is upon us and we want to take this opportunity to share with you all some of the exciting, ‘behind the scenes’ action that we have been helping with across school since the start of the new year… 
So, what have the Pupil Rights Group been busy doing in the Spring Term?

· Mustard Tree Guest Speaker – Harry from the Mustard Tree Charity came into school on Wednesday 15th February. He spoke to the whole school about the history of the charity, the work that they do around the local area and within Manchester city centre, as well as revealing some surprising facts and figures to us! The children asked Harry some super questions too… Well done St. Andrew’s! 
· Our very own Pupil Rights Group ‘notice board’, which is located in the main school corridor by the entrance/exit, has recently been ‘revamped’ to reflect the exciting, up-to-date work that we have been completing. Please take a glimpse at this on your next visit in school, as our blood, sweat and tears have gone into making this as informative but eye-catching as possible for our school family.
· The Pupil Rights Group helped to support our Family Learning Eco Workshop for Y5 and Y6 on Wednesday 22nd March. We chose the theme of the 17 Sustainable Development Goals that we have been learning about to help spread the word on how we can help to promote prosperity, whilst protecting the planet!
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We look forward to continuing to make a difference in Summer!
Would you like to get involved and help with our Pupil Rights Group Easter Challenge?


When Harry visited us this term, he told us all about the Great Easter Egg Appeal 2023 that is being run by The Mustard Tree. The appeal is to help families in Greater Manchester this Easter time with accessing chocolate eggs. The charity is hoping to hit its 10,000-egg target for local families by asking for chocolatey donations!


If you would like to donate you can either contact the charity via e-mail information @mustardtree.org.uk or phone 0161 228 7331. Alternatively, you can also choose to drop off your donation at the local Mustard Tree shop in Little Hulton (located on the precinct). They will welcome and celebrate every egg that they receive for this great cause!








